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VandenBerghe, Alissa (Consultant)

From: gene hoglund [genensusan@comcast.net]
Sent: Friday, January 23, 2009 2:42 PM
To: Paananen, Ron; Alaskan Way Viaduct
Cc: Randall Thomsen
Subject:  Request WSDOT give  PRESENTATION the on transportation issues of the  Deep Bored 

Tunnel 

Ron Paananen, WSDOT, Urban Corridors Deputy Administrator

Dear Ron, are you and Alaskan Way Viaduct available for a community meeting:

The Magnolia Community Club would like to invite you to a Presentation by WSDOT and 
discussion  on the transportation issues of the Deep Bored Tunnel and surface connection 
from Yesler Way to Elliott Avenue.

As you know the Governor, Mayor of Seattle and MLKC Executive on January 13,
2009 signed a letter of Agreement to build a bored tunnel along with other commitments. 

The Magnolia Community and Communities North will be effected by this Agreement, with the 
effects on traffic on 15th Ave and the T-91 Cruise Ships.  

When: February 12th
Time: 7:00-9:00pm
Where: Blaine School, 2500 34th Ave West

Thank you for your considerations,
Gene Hoglund, MCC Transportation Committee. RSVP

Request WSDOT bring out stand-ups drawing/charts on the traffic flow of the bored Tunnel 
and surface connection from Yesler Way to Elliott Avenue to Magnolia.

cc: Randall Thomsen, President Magnolia Community Club


